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 Log No. 18290 
VIA E-MAIL 
regulatory.group@bchydro.com May 24, 2007 
 
 BC HYDRO 

2007 RATE DESIGN     EXHIBIT   A-6 
 
 
Ms. Joanna Sofield 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
17th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   V6B 5R3 
 
Dear Ms. Sofield: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (“BC Hydro”) 
2007 Rate Design Application 

                   E-Plus Customers Information Request No. 1              
 
The Commission Panel is aware that the E-Plus Customers Group has not been able to meet the May 23, 2007 
deadline for issuing Information Request No. 1 to BC Hydro as set out in the Regulatory Timetable in Appendix 
A to Commission Order No. G-50-07.  The E-Plus Customers Group filed its Information Request No. 1 on May 
24, 2007. 
 
The Commission Panel is concerned with the delay but nonetheless has determined that the E-Plus Customers 
Group Information Request No. 1 be accepted for filing.  Accordingly, BC Hydro is given an extra two days to 
respond to the questions.  The submission date of BC Hydro Responses to E-Plus Customers Information Request 
No. 1 is Friday, June 8, 2007. 
 
 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
        Original signed by 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
EC/yl 
cc: Kelly Cairns (kac@cairnslaw.ca) 
 Registered Intervenors (BCH-07Rate-RI) 
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